
 Tyler Depression & Bipolar Group
                        Tyler Texas, May 2004 Newsletter                     Never give up, there’s rainbows

We will meet at ETMC Behavioral Health Center on Spur 248, Tyler Texas. Our meetings are always the 2nd 
Thursday of each month at 6:45 PM. We have no membership dues, so just come and enjoy our group.

On May 29, we will have our annual picnic at 4:00 PM at Whitehouse City Park (see maps below or call me if 
you need help finding it). Please bring a dish.

At the June 10 meeting, we plan to show the “Straight Talk About Bipolar Disorder” videotape again.

At the July 8 meeting, we will show the “Depression, Antidepressants, and Psychiatry” videotape that was 
scheduled for May.

At the August 12 meeting, we will have a speaker, psychiatrist Paul Wick, who will be speaking on new 
Treatments. Homemade sugar-free ice cream will be served.

Mark Lloyd, president                   903-657-9438
Shirla Whittaker, vice president    903-593-3885
Mary Mathison, vice president      903-566-8401
Karma Conaway, secretary           903-566-8401


